
 
 
 

Peninsula Catholic High School 
Home & School Association Meeting Minutes 
August 22nd, 2019 
 

Facilitator: Gena Petersen 
Scribe: Catherine Martz 
 
In Attendance: Sharon Hyland, Eddie Rusak, Jackie Yau, Lisa Borders, Tina 
Stackhouse, John Massingill, Cindy Distler, Ed McGinley, Bonnie Brooks, Holly 
McGuire, Wilbert Escorcia-Padilla, Monica McGinley, Jobson Rendel, Jennifer 
Phillips, Paige Masters, Amanda Rossi, Sondra Suesca, Lisanette Torres, Tiajuana 
Jackson, Martha Boulos, Kim Kline, Romulo Baez 
 
Book Sale - Thank You 
The Book Sale was held August 3rd, 2019. A big thank you to these two ladies who 
co-chaired this event –  Jackie Yau and Dianne Bailey. We thank all of the 
volunteers who went above and beyond to make this event a success. 
 
New Board and Purpose  
Introductions of the new HSA Executive Board members and the purpose of the 
HSA was brought forth to the membership attending this meeting.  
 
Service Hours 
Service hours for events are to be documented by each person individually 
through the Parents RenWeb. If you need help with this, please call Ms. Silcox at 
extension 104 and ask for direction. Hours accumulated this year for the HSA are 
new and are as follows:  

A) Volunteers will receive hours for the time they dedicate at events during 
the school year 

B) Volunteers will receive hours for the time they put into preparing and 
cooking/baking food for events during the school year 



C) Donations of goods or money does not fulfill service hours. (I.e. purchasing 
$15 of chips/drinks cannot be counted as one hour of service.) Contact the 
Director of Development if you would like to receive an acknowledgement 
of your donation of goods or money. 

 
Virtus Training 
Parents, Host Parents or Guardians who volunteer for events where children will 
be present, are required to take Virtus training. Signups for this 3 hour course are 
done online through virtusonline.org. 
 
Back To School Night 
B2SN will be held September 4th, 2019 from 6:30p-8p. Home & School will be 
providing dinner from 5:30p-6:30p. A Signup Genius link has been sent out via 
email and the Knightline has a posted link online for volunteers needed.  
 
Parent Teacher Conferences 
Conferences will be held September 25th, 2019. Light snacks will be provided for 
the teachers from 3p-6p. A big thank you to Ana Tenezaca for leading this event.  
 

Please Take Note 
Every Parent, Host Parent or Guardian of a PC student IS part of the Home and 
School Association. So please come out and join us at future meetings and events. 
If you have any questions, please email any board member throughout the year.  
 

All are welcome! 
 
President: Gena Petersen gnaptrsn@gmail.com 
Vice President: Eddie Rusak va_son@yahoo.com 
Treasurer: Jackie Yau gemeasyau@aol.com 
Secretary: Catherine Martz mscatherinemartz@gmail.com 
 
If you are not and would like to be on the HSA email list, please send an email to 
Catherine Martz listed above and she will make sure you receive all important 
emails pertaining to the HSA.  
 
This HSA meeting commenced at 5:36pm and was adjourned at 6:32pm until our 
next meeting on Thursday, September 5th, 2019 at 5:30pm in the PC Library. 
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